
Letter of Notification 

On the 5th day of February, 2024 KRUX 91.5 FM Las Cruces, (hereby referred to as KRUX), 
had dead air from the time period of 8:53:00am to 9:25:00am. We had to go offline to fix a 
power issue in the booth. KRUX staff then began troubleshooting and trying to get brought back 
on air. As of 9:25:00am, 5FEB24, KRUX has not experienced dead air and is back up and 
broadcasting. 

Nathaniel Shinners 

Programming Director KRUX 91.5 FM Las Cruces


